CAPC Minutes 
December 4, 2006
Members present:  Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Maria Bullen, John Burningham, Wendy Burns-Ardolino, Nikki Finlay, Rebecca Gmeiner, Joe Johnson, Adam Kubik, Aprillya Lanz, Judith Ogden, Joan Taylor, Chris Ward, Karen Weaver, Kurt-Alexander Zeller.
Others present:  Tom Eaves, Mark May and Tammy Wilson

1. Minutes from the November 20, 2006 were approved.  They may be viewed at http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/curricul.htm. 
2. Mark May explained the proposed changes in the minor policy and procedures.  Council discussed and decided to review at school level and bring to the next CAPC meeting.  All concerns or questions should be sent to Odgen prior to the meeting in January.
3. Next meeting will be on January 22nd in UC 265.  
Submitted by:

Tammy Wilson
                                    

